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THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY AJMAN

To our dearest students, 

The academic year has finally come to an end. We remember the day we first
met you & the different conversations we had to get to know you. We remember
your tears, your laughs, your little mishaps and the mark you leave wherever you
are. It is only fair to say that we can now recognise you by the sound of your
laughs and your repetitive “teacher! teacher! teacher!”.  We want you to know that
we truly never forget a student that we taught and we want you to remember us
for the good times we had and fun we shared! We wish you the best in your next
endeavours and pray that you continue to shine as bright as you always do. 

Yours truly, 
All your teachers.
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KG FILM FESTIVAL 2ND EDITION
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APRIL
FRIDAY CLUB ACTIVITY SNIPPETS
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MARCH
WELCOMING RAMADAN 2024
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FEBRUARY
A 100 DAYS OF KINDERGATEN
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JANUARY
ANNUAL SPORTS DAY
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NOVEMBER
NATIONAL DAY CELEBRATIONS
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OCTOBER
HEALTHY BREAKFAST WITH PRINCIPAL

MAY
2024



Page 09

A PEEK INTO THIS YEAR’S ACTIVITIES

THE BLOOMINGTON ACADEMY 

SEPTEMBER
ORGANIC MONTH 
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12.6.2024
SEE YOU AT OUR ANNUAL CONCERT! 

SAVE THE DATE!

MS. SANA IRFAN
KG2C CLASS TEACHER

A MESSAGE FROM
OUR HOS
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Further Info:
www.thebloomingtonacademy.com

STAR TEACHER 
OF THE MONTH
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FLASH NEWS! 
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5 PM ONWARDS

Dear Parents,

As we approach the end of the academic year, we
reflect on the wonderful moments we’ve shared and
the progress our children have made. We are truly
grateful for the support and collaboration of our
kindergarten community throughout this year.

We are excited to announce our upcoming Annual
Concert and Graduation Day program. This special
event will celebrate the achievements and growth of
our young learners.

We look forward to seeing you all there and sharing
this joyous occasion with you.

G Banany Rao 
Head of Kindergarten 


